Fairmount Cemetery Board of Directors Minutes
Regular Meeting, October 21, 2015

Fairmount Cemetery Board of Directors met Wednesday, October 21, 2015 at Fairmount

Cemetery office. Members present were Jackie Martin, Eva Choate, Angela Williams,

Eva Horton, Kay Rork, Susan Mertz, Ann West, Jean Johnson, Katie Johnson, Chris Holt
and Beverly Stribling. Also present were Oscar Mota and Candice Brewer.

Jackie Martin called the meeting to order at 9:30am. There was no public comment.
Minutes of the September meeting were approved as written. Susan Mertz moved to
approve the minutes as written. Angela Williams seconded the motion.

Oscar Mota reviewed the monthly financial report for the month of September. The
report for September is as follows: 3-regular services, 1-infant and 3-cremation funerals,
4-tent set-ups, 4-equipment maintenance collected, 6-marker survey, 2-container and 0-
setting fees, 0-lot transfer fee, 1-infant space sold, O-regular and 0-cremations perpetual
care.

Oscar Mota reviewed the Year End Fiscal 2015 Performance Report.
Oscar gave an update on benches in the.cemetery. Benches in the cemetery must be
constructed of a sturdy material that will not deteriorate such as granite.

Candice Brewer reported that the groundbreaking ceremony for the Columbarium will be
held at 10:30am today, immediately following the board meeting.

Candice Brewer reported on Friends of Fairmount activities and projects. The History
Walk held in October was a success. The Veterans Day Program will be November 11,
2015 at 11:00am in the cemetery. On October 28™ volunteers from Goodfellow will help
place flags in preparation for the Veterans Day ceremony. November 4, 2015 will be the
annual Friends of Fairmount meeting at Angelo State University.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,
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Eva Moutos-Choate



